
 

 

 
 
  

  

                                Friday 24th November 2017. 

Exciting Reading Project for Class 2 and 3 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 

 

As part of our work on developing our school library and encouraging the children to read more 

we have arranged a subscription to First News from now until 22nd December 2017. 

 

The children have all got log in codes (written in their planners) to access the fantastic First News 

ihub and can access this exciting online resource. 

 

You can access this by - https://ihub.firstnews.co.uk and then follow the log in details. 

 

The children will also be given a copy of the newspaper to read at home and to use in school. 

 

I look forward to hearing your feedback, 

Kind Regards, 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 

 

https://ihub.firstnews.co.uk/

